
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
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                  Friday 12th July, 2024 

 

Happy Retirement, Mrs. Buxton! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the end of the Summer Term, Mrs. Buxton, our Nursery and Reception Teacher, is retiring.  Mrs. Buxton 

has taught at our school for thirty years.  She will be greatly missed.   

Mrs. Buxton has taught for many years in our Early Years Foundation Stage, and prior to this, Mrs. Buxton 

also taught in Key Stage 1.  Some of our parents and carers will remember being taught by Mrs. Buxton, 

who has since taught some of their own children also! 

I am sure that you will join me in wishing Mrs. Buxton a very happy retirement, and a well-deserved thank 

you for all of Mrs. Buxton’s hard work and commitment to our school over the years.  It is very much 

appreciated. 

On behalf of all of our school community, staff, children and governors, we wish Mrs. Buxton all the very 

best for a wonderful retirement, and a well-earned rest too! 

Happy retirement, Mrs. Buxton! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. Boulton  Mrs. Simpson-May Mrs. Condron    Mrs. Crook 

Head Teacher   Deputy Head Teacher  Early Years Lead     Chair of Governors 


